Councillor Issitt reported that several parishioners in Evedon were opposed to
the extension to the Poultry unit as the vehicles used at the moment were
causing structural damage to houses as well as the roads. Also the vehicles didn’t
adhere to the 10mile an hour speed limit.

Councillor Scott to send the Councils concerns to the Planning committee.

Playingfield.

Vote of thanks the Sardesons for cutting the hedge. Councillor Robinson had
reported prior to the meeting that Charities were putting funding decisions on
hold due to COVID 19.

Correspondence.
Email re NKDC Electoral Review. COVID19 update.

Votes of Thanks.
Thanks were given to Andy Lister Tomlinson for continuing to wind the Church
Clock.

Any Other Business.
None.

Date of next meetings.

Wednesday 5th August 2020 at 7.30pm.
Wednesday 18th November 2020 at 7.30pm.

Stdw.
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